From: The Hendersons 
Sent: 21 October 2018 20:15
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Bishops Blaze
 
Hi Bob
just to say that  my family and myself would be most upset and disheartened if the Bishop Blaze was to turned into houses!! as we have many great memories there in past years
 
Regards Jeremy Henderson  
 
60 Redesdale Place, Moreton In Marsh, Glous, GL560EF
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